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Letter of Support for David Wong for Queens PEP 

Dear QB President Donovan, 

We are writing to express our strong support for David Wong's candidacy for the Queens Panel for Educational 
Policy (PEP). David Wong's extensive experience in parent leadership and his dedication to representing 
parents across Queens make him an outstanding candidate for this position. Below, we have highlighted his 
notable qualifications and contributions: 

• Community Education Council 26 (CEC 26) 

◦ Served three consecutive two-year terms. 
◦ Demonstrated consistent leadership and commitment to the educational community. 

• School Leadership Teams (SLT) 

◦ Active member of SLT councils at PS 31, MS 158, and Benjamin Cardozo High School. 
◦ Contributed to the development and implementation of school policies and initiatives. 

• Citywide High School Council 

◦ Currently serving as the Queens Representative. 
◦ Advocates for the needs and concerns of high school parents throughout Queens. 

• Equity Council 

◦ One of the two Citywide Council parent leaders. 
◦ Collaborates closely with the Equity Compliance Officer to promote fairness and inclusion in the 

school system. 
David Wong's commitment to education and his ability to effectively represent and advocate for parents make 
him an invaluable asset to the Queens PEP. His experience and leadership in various educational councils 
underscore his dedication to improving the educational experience for all students and families in Queens. 

We wholeheartedly support David Wong's candidacy and believe he will continue to serve our community with 
integrity and distinction. 

Sincerely, 

Community Education Council District 26  

Voted and approved on June 13, 2024 CEC26 meeting.  


